LAW OFFICES OF

DOUGLAS N. OWENS
1325 FOURTH AVENUE, SUITE 940
SEATTLE, WA 98101
(206) 748-0367
FAX: (206) 748-0369

January 26, 2004

Via telecopier and first class mail

Ms. Carole Washburn

Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transp. Comm.
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: In the Matter of the Six-Month Review of Qwest Corporation’s Performance Assurance Plan,
Docket No. UT-033020

Dear Ms. Washburn:

The filed version of Qwest’s Petition for Clarification which was filed today contains a
typographical error. On the third page, a phrase was omitted from the sentence which begins at
the top of the page. The sentence should read “Qwest seeks clarification that it will be required
to process payments to CLECs beginning in May, 2004 for service rendered and reported results
beginning April 1, 2004 because Qwest currently does not have the capability by individual
product to prorate or apply payments based on less than one month’s reported data.” [omitted
matter is underlined. I apologize for this error. Please accept this letter as an erratum to that
page. Copies are being served on the parties. Thank you.

Very, ;truly yours,

Douglas N. Owens

cc: Lisa Anderl
Mark Reynolds
Barbara Brohl
Parties




